
 

 

Wednesday  24th June, 2020 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Welcome to Week 9! 

 For the remainder of the year there will no formal PSSA sport, this includes athletics and all other sports trials. I will keep you informed as I 
know what this means for us.   

We will be continuing with our school sport activities and depending on what restrictions lift we will see what we can get organised. 

This week we welcome back Mrs Denning. She will be joining our infants team for the remainder of the school year. 

School photo uniform was decided through our survey with the tunic with white sock or navy stockings and the light blue shirt with grey 
bottoms and grey socks. Both with black shoes being the final outcome. If you have any issues with this please come and see me and I will 
try my best to accommodate this.  

Reports will be handed out next week, you will notice a new format. This includes reporting on our project based learning. If you have any 
questions please don't hesitate to contact your classroom teacher. We are hoping towards the end of Term 3 that we will be able to hold 
some parent/teacher interviews to allow you to follow up on these and your child's learning however as you are aware these types of 
meetings are available at anytime through a phone call to the office. 

 The past 12 weeks have not been the easiest on any of us. However I feel it is important to thank you all for your support and collaboration 
throughout this time. It has been a truly remarkable moment to see what a wonderful community our small school has. I do hope you have 
an adventurous holiday with your family and enjoy some time together. 

I am, as usual, looking forward to Term 3 with you all as there are so many exciting things to come 

   Cat Boorer (Principal) 
“Vision with action can change the world” 

Have courage & be kind! 

KPS Important Dates   

               

Friday 3rd July:               Last day Term 2, 2020  -Lost Property Tub will be thrown out if  items not claimed 

Monday 20th July:             Staff Development Day (no students) 

Tuesday 21st July:              First day for students Term 3, 2020  

Wednesday 29th July:              School photos 

Tuesday 8th December:             End of Year Presentation 9:30am 

Wednesday 9th December:           Year 6 Farewell 

Student Absences 

When advising of student absences through our various options, 

please be reminded that it is a requirement for the reason for the 

absence be communicated. The options for reporting student ab-

sences are Facebook, Skoolbag App, email via on the following:- 

kitchener.p-school@det.nsw.edu.au or phone call 02 49902974.  

Thanks for your assistance  

Reminder Stage 3 

Canberra EOI to be 

returned wether 

you are attending or 

not! 

When riding your bike to & from school please walk it through the gate! :)  

                                

             38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

       Phone: 4990 2974             Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

 

 

School Photos 

 

New envelopes are available at the office, if you require one please call & we 
can put it in your child’s bag! 

The new date for our school photos is Wednesday 29th July. Students are asked to wear full winter uni-
form. The envelopes were sent home earlier in the year & will need to be returned on the day with the 
child to hand to photographer. For those that have already handed in envelopes & paid we have them 
here at school your child is fine!   

Student Medical Health Plan 

 

 

 

 

We ask that parents provide the office with the current medical plan for your child. 

Some of the current plans for our students have expired, we have sent home written     

requests to parents & this a reminder that we still require new plans for some students. 

This information allows us to support & treat your child's needs as necessary. 

Parents visiting our school during Covid 19  

Due to the easing of restrictions, we have seen a rise in people 

coming into the school & office. Because of this I need to re-

mind parents of the following:  

 social distancing still applies & is 1.5m apart 

 2 people maximum in the office at a time 

 If matters can be assisted via a phone call this is the 

preferred method of  correspondence at this time 

 If you need to drop your child off late or pick them up 

early we would like you to call from the car & we     

observe their arrival or departure safely. 

We look forward to when the world returns to normal & we 

are able to see all your smiling faces again! 

 

REMINDER Year 6 shirts will be 

arriving soon & we still have 

some students that haven’t 

paid. Shirts will not be given 

out until payment is received.  

If you require assistance please 

contact the office.  



 

 



 

 

 


